
December 11, 2009 

 

 

Statement regarding KSJB-AM proof 

 

 

This CP for KSJZ-FM required a pre and post proof of sister station, directional 

KSJB-AM. 

 

The required pre-construction proof on KSJB-AM was conducted in spring by Bartz 

Engineering service of Fargo, ND.  The measurements are included in exhibit #2 in 

this section. 

 

Since construction was completed in winter, Bartz Engineering service advised 

that due to vast differences in ground conductivity and environmental conditions, 

it would be best to conduct the post-construction proof until a similar time frame 

as the original measurements. 

 

Per advice of Mr. Charles Miller of the FCC, we have proceeded with the form 

302-FM. 

 

Bartz Engineering Service will take the next set of measurements as soon as 

practicable which I will forward to Mr. Miller at that time. 

 

Mr. Miller stated our form 302-FM will be held until that time pending approval of 

the second set of figures. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Patrick R. Pfeiffer, VP/GM 

KSJB-AM/KSJZ-FM 


